
As a resident of Trentwood Side, living adjacent to the land belong to Vicarage Farm, I strongly 
oppose the use of green belt land for  a future housing development. 
This environment is used and enjoyed by a large percentage of the population of Enfield, especially 
during the recent pandemic, providing exercise, relaxation and an escape from daily pressures. 
Also it would destroy wildlife and hedgerows that are hundreds of years old. 
My wife and I have lived here since 1969 when Vicarge Farm was run as a successful farm with 
livestock and crop growing , this ceased when  Comer Homes purchased the land obviously with the 
intention of developing it even though it was on the green belt . 
I am also concerned that my neighbours and myself have recently received letters offering to buy 
our properties for redevelopment, does this mean the whole area is to change completely 
transforming the environment from semi-rural to urban completely destroying Enfield. 
It is appalling that Enfield Council is considering letting developers make a fortune at the expense of 
the local residents. 


